COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
Monday 19th June 2006
Question No. 15
QUESTION: Councillor J. Neville
"To ask the Manager to have arranged the removal of the existing bollards (2) at *details supplied.  The current bollards currently allow vehicular access at this location and also encourage anti-social activity. Please note that this issue was raised at both Roads meetings and at T.M.M. The Roads Department have suggested that it is a matter for the Parks Department. The issue could be resolved by the erection of a number of wooden bollards (similar to Springfield) and will the Manager make a statement on the matter?"

REPLY:
There is an existing gap of 3m at this location which would allow a vehicle to pass through due to the position of a manhole cover within the line of the bollards.  
It is proposed to remove the existing concrete bollards and to install wooden bollards along a line that would exclude the 3 manhole covers from the grassed area and to fill in the area incorporating the manholes with concrete for maintenance practicalities.
